
New Earn Codes for Curtailed Operations 

New earn codes have been created to ensure employee time reporting is in 

compliance with USNH Policy when operations are curtailed (Policy: USY.V.F.5.3). Beginning December 

26th, 2010, new earn codes will be available for use by operating staff employees when campus 

operations are curtailed. Review Earned Codes for Curtailed Operations and WTE Special Notice for 

Curtailed Operations for further information. 

 


